[bookmark: _Hlk53138811]The Hackettstown Recreation Commission convened in open session in the Community Center at 293 Main Street, Hackettstown, NJ at 7:45 PM on September 21, 2020.  Chairperson Robert Salus announced that this meeting was being held in accordance with the Open Public Meetings Act by:

1. Posting an annual notice schedule on the bulletin board in the lobby of the Municipal Building; 
1. Causing the annual notice schedule to be published in the Daily Record and New Jersey Herald;
1. Furnishing an annual notice schedule to anyone requesting such notice;
1. Filing an annual notice schedule with the Hackettstown Town Clerk.

Roll Call:  Present – Chairperson Robert Salus, Vice Chairperson John Mandick, Bill Baker, Brian Feeney, Frank Galka, Jim Macaulay, Jim Pangallo, Director Joe Yapaola and Councilperson Engelau

Brian Feeney made a motion to approve the minutes of the September 8, 2020 meeting; Jim Pangallo seconded the motion.
All were in favor.

Bill Baker made a motion to approve the following bills:  JCP&L for Pool and Ballfield Service in the amount of $2,238.37, Nestle Waters for Water Delivery in the amount of $6.98, Comcast for Pool Internet for the month of September in the amount of $69.62 and M&B Septic for Portable Toilets in the amount of $276.30; Jim Macaulay seconded the motion.
All were in favor.

Director, Joe Yapaola reported the status of the Soccer, Cross Country and Golf programs.

Joe informed the Commission that the cracks at the Riverfront basketball courts will be filled and sealed.

Joe informed the Commission that Jim Lambo has been appointed as a Board Member of the Colonial League and will represent Hackettstown.

Joe informed the Commission that the placement of the plaque for K-9 Jada at Riverfront Park will be determined this week.

Joe informed the Commission that the bid packet for the Pool Snack bar will be put together for discussion at the next meeting.

John Mandick made a motion to adjourn this meeting at 7:56 PM; Bill Baker seconded the motion.
All were in favor.

Respectfully submitted,
Mary Matusewicz
Secretary 
